Letter: Thanks for successful
Gatsby Festival

To the community,

We had a wonderful Great Gatsby Festival again this year. We
hope that some of you made it out for some of the festivities.
If not, we hope you will come out next year.

The tour of the house is a unique experience during Gatsby and
so much fun. So be sure to come out and play with us next
time, 1920s style.

We want to thank our local businesses that donated to our
silent auction. We made about $3,000 from our silent auction
and that money goes directly back to the Tallac Historic Site.

Sincerely,

Tami Africa, assistant site director Tallac Historic Site
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